
_____________________________________________________________________________________


Dear Advanced Orchestra/Band parents and guardians:
Our Winter Concert will be on Tuesday, December 9th at 7:00 PM in the Triadelphia Ridge Elementary School cafetorium.  The students have been working toward this for quite a while, and we are very excited to perform our first concert of the year!  We will also perform during the school day at 2:15 PM.  This performance will be for all TRES students, but relatives are welcome to attend if they are unable to attend the evening concert.  Below, you will find information about dress for the concert, report times and locations, and music we will perform.  

Report Time/Location for the Evening Concert on December 9th:

Students should report to school at 6:30 PM.  All Band students should report to the Gym.  All Orchestra students should report to the 5th Grade Pod.  Parents/Guardians should report to these locations after the concert to pick up their students.  Students who are ALSO in chorus should report to the band/orchestra locations before the concert.  They will join the chorus when it is time for the chorus to perform.
Concert Attire for BOTH CONCERTS (day and evening):


White button down shirt/blouse


Black pants/skirts (skirts should be below the knee when sitting)


Black socks/stockings


Black dress shoes

***Students will need to wear their concert attire for both performances (day and evening)

***Students who have PE should bring a change of shoes (tennis shoes for PE)

Concert Music:

Students should be preparing the following pieces at home for the concert:



Advanced Band




Advanced Orchestra


Trepak





Russian Music Box



Chesapeake Serenade



Crossing Pirates Cove



Ten Masters in Two Minutes


Themes from the Nutcracker



Hallelujah Chorus (Extra Credit)


Hallelujah Chorus (5th grade and select 4th grade only)
These concerts are a very important part of our curriculum, so it is expected that all students attend unless there is an emergency.  Please contact us with any questions or concerns.  We look forward to seeing you on December 9th!

Sincerely,

Mrs. De Orio



Mr. Henley


TRES Orchestras


TRES Bands
